COVID-19 Notice about meeting cancellations

West Keizer Neighborhood Association's Board and General meetings for March and April
2020, as well as the WKNA General meeting for May, were canceled due to ongoing meeting
restrictions in place because of COVID-19 concerns.

The May WKNA Board meeting was held outside at Rhonda Rich's home using proper social
distancing.



